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Mr. President,

We welcome the delegation of Montenegro and thank it for presentation of the 4th UPR report. We acknowledge the steps taken by it for promotion and protection of human rights, including measures against human trafficking, judicial reforms and social inclusion of migrants. 
In the spirit of constructive dialogue, we recommend the following:

· Reinforce measures for protection of social, economic and cultural rights of refugees and migrants;

· Strengthen institutional measures for protecting women from domestic violence including through training of law enforcement and judicial officers; and

· Take further steps against human trafficking including through lending protection to the victims of human trafficking. 

We wish Montenegro a successful UPR.
I thank you!
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